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Last week’s attendance: 

Nursery: 93.9% 

Reception: 97.3%  

Year 1: 97.2%  

Year 2: 95.0%  

Year 3: 97.2%  

Year 4: 98.0%  

Year 5: 89.3%   

Year 6: 99.3%  

Overall Attendance: 96% 

Number of Lates: 

Monday: 16 

Tuesday: 8 

Wednesday: 9 

Thursday: 8  

Friday: 12 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

St Paul with St Luke School is aiming to achieve the Bronze award for Healthy School status this term. To get off to a 
good start school council led an assembly with Miss Proctor (Reception teacher) about healthy eating. This surprised, 
shocked and enlightened all of us about how much sugar there is in fizzy drinks. We have our sports coaches in school 
to ensure there is high level of exercise for pupils in school each week. We are also ensuring that all snacks children 
have in school are healthy fruits and vegetables.   

All after schools clubs start next week. We are making a small change to Theatre club as we did not get a very good 
response to that club from KS1, only 3 pupils signed up. We have therefore decided to open it to Year 4 and 5.                  
Please register your interest with a member of the office team by 9.30am on Wednesday 26th April. Theatre club will 
start week beginning 2nd May, please wait to receive a confirmation slip next Friday. 

Best wishes 
Nicola Horton 
Head Teacher  

 
Nursery: Faaiz Zaman 

Reception: Nasra Gulaid 

Year 1: Nabila Farzana 

Year 2: Atisha Uddin 

Year 3: Ahmed Adow 

Year 4: Suha Shirazee 

Year 5: Chantelle Coleman 

Year 6: Inas Naseer 

We are a reading school!  

Order from The Book People and use 

discount code: qrTN8zy to receive a 
free gift! SPSL will receive a 10% 

discount every time you order using 

the fundraising code. This will be 

used to purchase more books for the 

school. Expires 06/06/2016. 

Reminder - School is Closed on: 

Monday 2nd May - Bank Holiday  

Thursday 5th May - Polling Day 



Diary Dates: 
Monday 25th April - Friday 29th April - Values Week 

Friday 29th April – Parent Coffee Morning - 9am - Father 

Duncan Ross Room - All parents/ Carers welcome  

Monday 2nd May - Bank Holiday - School Closed  

Thursday 5th May - School Closed - Polling Day 

Friday 13th May - Year 3 Class Assembly 

Friday 20th May - Year 5 Class Assembly 

Friday 27th May - Inset Day - School Closed  

Monday 30th May - Friday 3rd June - Half Term Holidays - 

School Closed  

Monday 6th June - School open for all children 

Friday 10th June - Year 1 Class Assembly 

Friday 17th June - Reception Class Assembly 

Thursday 23rd June - School Closed - Polling Day 

Friday 24th June - Nursery Class Assembly 

Friday 1st July - Year 2 Class Assembly 

Thursday 7th July - Sports Day 

Friday 8th July - Year 4 Class Assembly 

Friday 15th July - Summer Fair  

Wednesday 20th July - End of Year Service - St Paul’s 
Church, Bow Common—9:30am - All parents/ Carers 
welcome  

Friday 22nd July - School finishes at 1:30pm 

Parent Workshop 
Friday 29th April 2016 

9am until 9:50am  

 Father Duncan Ross Room 

All parents/ carers welcome! 

Led by Liam McQuade  

(Tower Hamlets Anti-Bullying Coordinator) 

Year 3 - Theatre Royal Drury Lane 

On Wednesday, Year 3 went to the theatre to 

watch Charlie and the Chocolate Factory. The 

show is based on a 1964 children's book by British 

author Roald Dahl.  

Year 1 - Educational Visit to Mile End Park 

Observing Seasonal Changes 

Year one went back to the park that we visited in winter. We were 
interested to see what changes might have taken place now that it is 
spring.  We investigated what different colours we could see using 
colour charts. We had great fun being fantastic scientists and       
collecting specimens that we found. These were very different to the 
ones we collected in winter as much more was growing. We had a 
lot of fun learning in the park and thinking about the changes from 
winter to spring. We wonder how it will change in summer.  

Reception - Learning to Use Money 

Yesterday, Reception went shopping in Lidl. We all had 
£1 each to buy fruits and experience receiving change 

back. Ask more about our shopping experience! 

A f t e r  S c h o o l  C l u b s   

S u m m e r  T e r m  2 0 1 6  

After School Clubs will begin on Monday 25 th April.   

Confirmation slips have been sent out today.  

Waiting list slips have also been sent out today.  

Plea se re ad  th e sl ips c are fu l ly.  

Club Name 
Years 

(offered to) 

Day  

(3:30pm - 4:30pm) 

Karaoke Club Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 Monday 

Creative Club Rec, Year 1 & 2 Monday 

Just Dance KS1 Year 1 & 2 Tuesday 

Just Dance KS2 Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 Wednesday 

Library Club Year 1 & 2 Wednesday 

Cooking Club Rec selected pupils Thursday 

Homework Club KS1 Year 1 & 2 Friday 

Homework Club KS2 Year 3, 4, 5 & 6 Friday 

Football Club SPSL selected pupils Friday 

P l e a s e  r e m e m b e r  t o  m a k e  y o u r  A f t e r  S c h o o l  C l u b s  p a y m e n t s  
a t  t h e  S c h o o l  O f f i c e  b e f o r e  1 0 : 3 0 a m  a n d  e n s u r e  y o u  c o l l e c t  

y o u r  c h i l d  o n  t i m e  a t  4 : 3 0 p m .  

“I felt amazed by 
the acting and the 
singing. I loved it! 
The sound effects 

were very loud”. 

Riley, Year 3 


